
 

Re: Bon Accord 2000 Indoor Bowling Club - 
Proposedgrantofnewsubleasefrom 1 May 2011 
 
 
Martyn 
 
We would like to present a deposition to the Council meeting on the 15th 
December. Representing the Club will be myself, Cameron Millar (Treasurer) 
and Dennis Birnie (Manager). 
 
We shall meet you at 10.15am at the Town House. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Cameron Millar 


